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rachel.pickett@murphyusa.com

August 1, 2020

Re: Authorization Letter for Murphy USA Contractor

To whom it may concern:

This letter will serve to verify that the Contractor in possession of a physical or electronic copy of this
letter is working on behalf of Murphy USA, Inc. (“Murphy USA”). As a gas station retailer, Murphy
USA is making every effort to continue to provide essential services and to quickly restore operations
in areas impacted by Hurricane Isaias. The Contractor in possession of this letter is authorized to
access Murphy USA property for the purpose of aiding in the restoration of operations.

Please contact me at (870) 833-2860 if you have any questions about this Contractor’s access.

Thank you,

R -

Rachel Pickett
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